
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Over the last few weeks we have been busily preparing our Bear which is part of a 

huge Sheffield Children's Hospital fundraising campaign, details of this can be found 

at https://www.tchc.org.uk/how-you-can-help/bears-of-sheffield/ .  

We now need to commence our fundraising which we will organise into two separate 

parts: 

Part 1: Be part of our bear, make a donation via ParentPay and then use the 

Googleform(https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdNfNjxlnhAKMif67spgoGX

0udpdCyIduLDgUa3ad9WF4-SdA/viewform?usp=sf_link)  to share a 

hope/dream/wish that expresses, in one sentence, the one thing your family can not 

wait to do once all restrictions are lifted (for example some children have shared their 

longing for parties, holidays and meeting up with family fair away).  

These will be printed off and displayed on our bear and will be an integral part of our 

final Bear sculpture. These need to be completed by Friday 7th May. 

 

Part 2: Non-uniform day, on Friday 28th May children can come dressed in their 

own clothes and make a donation to the Children's Hospital.  

 

Many thanks for your support with this.  
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